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Measure HB3197 will further cripple the wine industry. We are already experiencing a 

significant downturn in sales. Wineries are reacting by producing less wine. 

Vineyards are being left fallow or even being torn out. Without the prospect of selling 

the grapes or the wine producers cannot invest in the cost of the expensive, yearlong 

tending of the vineyard. Our industry is built on hard work and decades of pioneering 

the pride of Oregon’s fine wine. Please consider helping to protect our legacy. 

 

Sincerely, 

Louise Myers  

Siltstone Wines 


